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More planning time and resources should be dedicated by the city to address essential
environmental issues prior to the start of this large infrastructure project. 

For the health, safety and lake recreation and wildlife protection affecting current and future
Madison residents, we must 1) reduce from our current hardscape footprint 2) more effectively
 improve planned water drainage options and minimize any contaminants (such as winter salt)
flowing into Lake Mendota and the well supplying the neighborhood drinking water.

Michael Brunner 
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